Harry Kim Mayor



West Hawai'i Office 74-5044 Ane Keohokalole Hwy Kailua-Kona, Hawai'i 96740 Phone (808) 323-4770 Fax (808) 327-3563

County of Hawai'i

7235 Michael Yee

Daryn Arai
Deputy Director

East Hawai'i Office 101 Pauahi Street, Suite 3 Hilo, Hawai'i 96720 Phone (808) 961-8288 Fax (808) 961-8742

July 13, 2017

Chrystal Thomas Yamasaki, LPLS Wes Thomas Associates 75-5749 Kalawa Street, Suite 201 Kailua-Kona, HI 96740-1818

Dear Ms. Yamasaki:

THIRD TIME EXTENSION REQUEST
SUBDIVIDER: RULLO, Donald S.

"Ho'omau I Mua Planned Unit Development"
Proposed Subdivision of Lot 8,
Being a Portion of Grant 2571,
Into Lots 1 through 33, Inclusive and Lot R-1 (Road Lot)
'Opihihale 1st, South Kona, Island of Hawai'i, Hawai'i
TMK: 8-7-013:006 (SUB-11-001110)

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated July 5, 2017.

The letter of Tentative Approval dated September 21, 2012, is set to expire on September 12, 2017. Therefore, in light of this third time extension request, please be advised that in accordance with Section 23-62(d), Chapter 23, Subdivision Control Code, by a copy of this letter, we will have the applicable agencies review the subject subdivision and provide written comments related to compliance with current code and rule requirements. We will notify you when all agencies comments are received.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact Jonathan Holmes of this department.

Sincerely,

MICHAEL YEE

Planning Director

[RH:lnm

\COH33\planning\public\Admin Permits Division\Subdivision\2017\2017-3\SUB-11-001110Rullo3rdTEREQ 07-13-17.docx